PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
May 7, 2014
Minutes

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6:01

p.m. In attendance were Joe Wagner;, President; Karen Pisowicz,
Vice-President and Police Chief Jamie Spanier. Absent were
Commissioner Mark Lynk and Town Liaison Rob Pomeroy.

Pisowicz made a motion to accept the April 15, 2014 minutes.
Motion passed.

During Monthly report, Spanier said things are beginning
to pick up. The generator has been installed. Chesterton
should be moving dispatch systems to Porter very shortly,
possibly over Memorial Day weekend.

There was no 0ld business.

Under New business, Spanier said in talking with Wagner he
(Wagner) said he needed more information so the reserve officer
will be put on next month's agenda. Pisowicz said if Wagner

is happy with the new information she would be also.

Regarding the Lake Patrol contract, there are enough funds

for this year but not for next. Spanier has asked Town Council

to try to find money for next year. For this year, Spanier
proposes asking Tony Emanuele again the be lake patrol. Dispatcher
Amanda could be available to share these duties. Pisowicz

asked if the park could pay for such a service. The new
superintendent will be approached.

Meeting adjourned 6:26 p.m.
Respectfully submitted
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Rita Newman, secretary

Minutes approved this_ / Z _day of <;Zd£44ﬂjg/ ; 2014
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Kdren Pisowicz, Vicejgresident

Attest:
Rita Newman




